
Policy 10: Non-Discrimination  

 

10.H: Portion of Letter to Representative Gonzalez Adopted by the Regents 

The Board of Regents believes that the University has an obligation to invite speakers of diverse 

knowledge and views to the campus, to give these speakers a forum where they may express their 

views without harassment, and to protect these speakers from indignities. 

 

Last Amended: August 22, 1973 

History: 

Adopted August 22, 1973, p. 144 

 


